
A Note To Parents……. 
December 2011 / January 2012 

With December comes a sigh of relief and a scurry to finish 

all that is needed before the semester’s end. Please encourage 

your student to study, eat healthy, and get ample amounts of 

rest. This is also a wonderful time to send care packages to 

your student with notes of encouragement from home.  

**Important Dates** 
December 9th 

Study Day — No Classes 

December 10th-15th 
Finals Week 

December 19th 

Final Grades Posted 

December 17th-23rd 

First Work Week 

December 24th-30th 
Second Work Week 

December 31st-January 6th 
Third Work Week 

January 7th-13th 
Fourth Work Week 

Christmas Card To The Community 
 

The College of the Ozarks’ “Christmas Card to 

the Community” will be held on December 11th 

at 7 p.m. in William’s Memorial Chapel. This will 

include performances by the Chapel Choir,  

Chorale, Handbells, the Auxarcs Trio, a Concert 

band compilation, and other various soloists. Our 

famous fruitcakes will follow during a  

reception in the basement of the Chapel. 

 

Reminder: 
Please prompt your  

student to clear any holds 

on his/her account before 

Pre-Registration is           

finalized on December 2nd. 

Students will incur a $100 

fine if fees and holds are 

not cleared. 

The Keeter Center will  

host their annual Lighting of 

the Tree ceremony on  

December 2nd at 5:30 p.m. The 

C of O Chorale will perform 

carols during the event. There 

will also be storytelling and a 

visit from Father Christmas.   

Following the lighting of the 

tree, the Concert Band and 

Handbell Choir will perform in 

the Royal Oak Auditorium  

at 7 p.m.  



It is Wintertime at CofO!!! 

Men’s 
Dec. 2nd - Victory College, Nashville, TN 5:00 p.m. 

        3rd - Trevecca Nazarene, Nashville, TN  

  4:00 p.m. 

        6th - Hannibal-LaGrange University,  

  Hannibal, MO 7:00 p.m. 

Jan. 2nd - Union College, C of O 7:30 p.m. 

        3rd - Missouri Baptist University, C of O  

  3:00 p.m. 

        5th - William Woods University, C of O 

  7:00 p.m. 

       10th - Central Baptist College, Conway, AR 

  7:30 p.m. 

       13th - Bellevue University, Bellevue, NE  

  7:30 p.m. 

       14th - York College, York, NE 5:00 p.m. 

December & January Basketball Games 

Women’s 
Dec. 2nd - Missouri Baptist, C of O 7:30 p.m. 

        3rd - Hannibal-LaGrange, C of O 3:00 p.m. 

        8th - Harris-Stowe State University,  

  St. Louis, MO 5:00 p.m. 

        29th - Biola University, Los Angeles, CA  

  5:30 p.m. 

        30th - Azusa Pacific, Los Angeles, CA  

  3:00 p.m. 

Jan. 4th - Lindenwood University, Belleville, IL  

  7:00 p.m. 

        6th - Hannibal-LaGrange, C of O 7:30 p.m. 

        7th - Ecclesia College, C of O 3:00 p.m. 

        10th - Central Baptist College, Conway, AR  

  5:30 p.m. 

        13th - College of Saint Mary, Omaha, NE  

  5:30 p.m. 

        14th - York College, York, NE 3:00 p.m. 

This year’s Winter Production will be 

“Everybody’s Girl.” Students will be able 

to earn a Cultural Convocation credit for  

attending any one of the four showings if 
they did not attend the Fall production for 
credit. The showings will be in the Jones 

Auditorium at the following times: 

~December 2nd, 3rd, 5th - 7:30pm 

~December 4th – 2:30pm 

New Year’s Eve Celebration 

Would your family like to 

spend New Year’s Eve at the 

Keeter Center? To celebrate 

the new year with us, please 

call for reservations. 
1-417-334-2146 

Dobyns Dining Room  

    1-417-334-2101 

     Mabee Lodging S p r i n g  S e m e s t e r  F Y I ’ S 

The first day of the semester will begin on January 
16th with Work Education Day. Tuesday, January 
17th begins the first full day of classes. January 
20th is the last day to add a class to a student’s 
spring schedule, and all schedule changes are 
made at the Registrar’s office during the first week 
of class. The class booklist for spring is now posted 
on Campusweb under Student Resources to help 
students plan their book purchases. 

***The last day to see the 

White River Painting  

Exhibit in the Ralph Foster 

Museum Art Gallery is    

December 15th.*** 


